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Coronavirus update

The European Centre for Disease Prevention and Control (ECDC) with regards to coronavirus has 
assessed the risk within the EU/EEA and UK population in Europe as low. The UK National Health 
Service advises that while the public risk has been raised to moderate, the risk to individuals remains 
low. However, we request our attendees to remain vigilant to prevent the further spread of the disease.

The health and safety of our guests, speakers, colleagues, sponsors and local partners at EuroFinance 
are of utmost importance. We are continuing to monitor the spread of the Novel Coronavirus and are 
following the advice of local government and public health officials including the CDC and WHO.

If you are travelling for this event, we ask that all attendees who have travelled to China in the last 
month ensure that  at least 14 days have passed from the time they arrived from China to the event, 
and that they have shown no flu-like symptoms during this time. If you have, we ask that for your 
own safety and the safety of other attendees, that you send another attendee in your place and 
refrain from attending the event.

Please note if you have returned from the following areas since February 19 you should get in 
contact with your health practitioner, stay indoors and avoid contact with people even if you don’t 
have symptoms.

·        China – Hubei Province
·        Iran
·        Northern Italy - designated areas delimitated by the government of Italy
·        South Korea – designated areas delimitated by the government of the Republic of Korea
·        Vietnam
·        Cambodia
·        Laos
·        Myanmar

If you have not travelled to these areas but are unwell or feeling flu-like symptoms, even if these are 
mild we recommend you stay at home and send someone on your behalf to attend the event.

As precautionary measures, we will increase the number of hands sanitiser dispensers and will be 
requesting our attendees to use it on arrival.  Please note your body temperature might be assessed 
on arrival using a non-body temperature device.

Please check the CDC’s Traveler’s Health Notices for the latest guidance and recommendations for 
each country to which you will travel. Specific travel information for travellers going to and returning 
from China can be found at on the CDC website.

If you have further questions or need to speak to a member of staff please contact  
registration@eurofinance.com.


